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Almonds 
 

The Almond Board of California released their December 2014 Almond Industry Position Report on 
Friday evening 9th January with shipments of 148.1 million lbs, a 6% reduction on last year`s 157.6 
million lbs. Shipments were higher than expected; we all anticipated a decline of over 10% [whilst 
shipments  are  negative,  this  news  is  more  likely  to  be  regarded  as  bullish,  with  shipments  only  
down by 6%].  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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